
 

From the Acting Principal  
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back for Term Three and for Semester Two. 

Classes resumed on Monday and the boys have settled 

back well into their studies.  Many of the co-curricular 

activities have also resumed, particularly the ACC 

basketball, hockey and table tennis competitions that began 

this week.  Congratulations to all boys and coaches 

involved. 

 

Br Denis is away for the next four weeks on some well-

earned enrichment leave in Boston, USA.  The rumours that 

he has been commissioned by Luke Beveridge to search for 

his beloved Bulldogsô recent lost form are largely unfounded!  

But seriously, we wish Br Denis every blessing for his 

renewal time.  

 

The first reading for today is from Exodus.  While tending his 

father-in-law Jethro's sheep in the land of Midian, Moses 

saw a baffling sight on Mount Horeb.  A bush was on fire, 

but it did not burn up.   

Moses went over to the burning bush to investigate, and the 

voice of God called to him.  God explained that he had seen 

how miserable his chosen people, the Hebrews, were in Egypt, 

where they were being held as slaves. 

 

God promised to rescue them.  He picked Moses to carry out 

that task.  Moses was terrified.  He told God he was not 

capable of such a huge undertaking.  God assured Moses he 

would be with him: 

 

God called to him from the middle of the bush. 

'Moses, Moses!' he said. 'Here I am,' he answered. 

 

'Come no nearer,' he said. 'Take off your sandals, for 

the place where you are standing is holy ground. I 

am the God of your ancestors,' he said, 'the God of 

Abraham, the God of Isaac and the God of Jacob.'  

(Ex 3:5-6) 

 

As the descendants of Moses and the inheritors of the charism 

of Edmund Rice, we are increasingly óchosenô by God to 

respond to where there is misery and injustice in our world 

today.  Like Moses - we too find ourselves not capable of such 

a huge undertaking.  But we can be assured of Godôs presence 

with us.  When we respond with courage and authenticity, itôs 

then that we can take off our shoes because we will be 

standing on holy ground. 

 

A reminder of the opportunity for progress reviews for VCE and 

VCAL (Years 10 to 12) students and parents tomorrow 

Thursday 20 July from 4.00pm to 9.00pm (online bookings 

close at 12:00pm).  You will also find details about your sonôs 

subject selections for 2018 in this Newsletter. 

 

Every blessing to each Paradian family. 

 

Mr Andy Kuppe 

Acting Principal 

No. 12 19 July 2017 

https://www.thoughtco.com/birth-of-moses-bible-story-summary-700060
http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5217
http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5217
http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5217
http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5217
http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=6186
http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5217


 

From the Registrar 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 2019 Enrolments close Friday 25 August 

2017 

Applications for enrolment into Year 7 2019 close in just 

over five weeks time.   

 

If you have a son currently at the College you are still 

required to submit an application for any younger siblings.  

 

Please contact me on 9468-3304 or email 

registrar@parade.vic.edu.au to obtain a Prospectus and 

application form. 

 

Academy Uniforms 

The uniform shop is located at both campuses in the main 

Administration buildings and is open during the following 

hours  

 

Bundoora Tuesdays between 2.30pm ï 4.00pm 

 Fridays between 8.00am ï 9.00am 

Preston Tuesdays between 10.30am ï 11.00am 

 

Uniform items can also be ordered online.  Orders can be 

delivered to the appropriate campus or your home address.  

Instructions are below. 

 

1. Go to www.academyuniforms.com.au 

2. Select ORDER ON-LINE 

3. Choose Parade College then enter password: Bundoora 

 

Mrs Angela OôConnor  

Registrar 

Congratulations to our own 
Q and A Panelist 
 

 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that Politics student Pinidu 

Chandrasekera, Year 10 H06, will be a panellist on Q and A 

next week - Monday 24 July on the ABC at 9:30pm.  

 

Pinidu will be joined on the panel by four other school 

students and federal members Josh Frydenberg and 

Catherine King to debate and discuss a range of current and 

theoretical issues. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Pinidu Chandrasekera 

 

Pinidu is an outstanding Year 10 student completing Unit 

1/2 Australian and Global Politics and received the 

excellence award in Semester One. He has a keen mind for 

both politics and economics and is constantly pushing 

himself to improve his knowledge.   

 

Pinidu has also proven himself as a debater and those skills 

should come to the fore in the cauldron of Q and A. 

 

Please tune in and support Pinidu as he represents the 

College on the national broadcasterΗ 

 

Mr Michael Barrett 

Commerce & HumanitiesTeacher 

mailto:registrar@parade.vic.edu.au
http://www.academyuniforms.com.au


 

From the Acting Assistant  
Principal - Teaching & Learning 
 

 

 

 

Semester One Reports 

The end of Semester Reports provide an overview of your sonôs academic progress and are now available online via the Parent 

Portal.  Year 9 ExCEL will be available on Friday 28 July.   

 

Reports from Years 7 to 10 comply with the requirements of the Australian Curriculum Essential Learning Standards (AusVELS).  

 

All reports include details on achievement and strategies for improvement. 

 

Student Progress Interviews 

Parent/Teacher Interviews will be held in Term Three; please take note of the following dates in your diaries: 

 

Thursday 20 July 4.00pm to 9.00 pm 

NB: Only Students completing VCE (Units 1,  2 or 3), VET, Year10 ERPP, Year 11 and 12 VCAL  

Bookings will open for the 20 July Interviews on Thursday 29 June at 4.00 pm via the Parent Portal. They will close at 12.00pm 

on Thursday 20 July. 

 

Advanced Warning: 

Monday 11 September 4.00pm to 9.00 pm 

Year 7 to 12  

Bookings will open for the 11 September Interviews on Monday 21 August at 4.00 pm via the Parent Portal.  They will close at 

9.00am on Tuesday 11 September. 

 

Precise venues/table numbers are listed on the Portal.  Please print your schedule of Teacher Interviews once you have made 

your bookings, so attending the interviews is straight forward for you. 

 

PLEASE NOTE INTERVIEWS AT BUNDOORA WILL NOW BE HELD IN ALPHINGTON COURT 

 

Pay attention to the prefix/first letter 

óGô with a number means the interview is in Alphington Court at the Bundoora Campus 

óMô with a number means the interview is in the Mackillop Centre at the Preston Campus 

 

Semester Two Timetables 

Students have begun their second semester timetables.  At Parade, our timetable is focused on students, not teachers.  When our 

boys make their elective choices, we maximise their choices and build the timetable around them.   

 

This means that at the end of a Semester, students change their electives and to accommodate these changes there are many boys 

who also have a change for some of their year long (two Semester subjects).   

 

Teachers will assist students in making this transition, and as students progress through the school, they will find as they can 

choose electives more and more, this change becomes more common. 


